May 29", 2024

Darnell Lambert

Director, Engineering

Gilbertson Administration Building

Engineering

12 Gilbertson Drive, Simcoe, Ontario, N3Y 4N5

Darnell,

Please accept this letter as confirmation that that the proposed route for sanitary
services along the utility corridor known as the “trail”, to service the Calibrex
development can be further examined and that if deemed to be the proposed preferred
serving option, | (in principle) would be willing to convey an easement encapsulating this
routing option.

Respectfully,

Peter Labiris
2177546 Ontario Inc.

AttachmentB
Letter of Consent from
P. Labiris




